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March 18, 1996

Ms. Marla Guensler
Exxon Co

P.O. Box 4032
Concord, CA 94568

RE: Well Decommission at Exxon Service Station 7~6210,
7840 Amador Valley Blvd, Dublin 94568

Dear Ms. Guensler:

This office and the S.F. RWOCB have reviewed the case closure
summary for the above referenced site and concur that no further
action related to the underground tank release is required at
this time. Before a remedial action completion letter is sent,
the onsite monitoring wells (MW-1 through MW-4) should be
decommissioned, if they will no longer be monitored. Please
notify this office upon completion of well destruction so a
closure letter can be issued.

Well destruction permits may be obtained from Alameda County
Flood Control and Water Conservation, Zcne 7. They can be
reached at (510) 484-2600. -

If you have any questiong, I can be reached at (510) 567-6762.

Sincerely,

Nﬁpeva chu
Hazardous Materials Specialist
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